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Choral Einsemble Coaching

by Paul Phoenix, Grammy Award Winner

.

Paul Phoenix, the two-time Grammy Award winner, former Tenor of King's Singers, visited a vocal
ensemble from our Senior Choir today to coach our students to perform an anthem composed by John

Rutter --- “The Music's Always There With You”.

Our Senior Choir has recently been split into 8 ensembles sized from 12 to 16, each performing an

anthem by the English composer, John Rutter, and are taking part in the PPA 1st Online Music Festival.

Paul worked with the ensemble on dynamics, tone colour and diction. Paul also encouraged us to
cherish the chance to sing and to perform during this difficult time. Students learned a lot from Paul's

sharing and coaching. We wish to work with Paul again in the near future.




